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Wayne Bank offers financial safety and soundness expertise at an 
upcoming Community Event 

 
 

 Tannersville, PA – Rosie Demorizi-Ortiz, Wayne Bank Manager of the 

Tannersville Community Office invites you to attend Community Event with a 

theme of protecting your financial security.  The event is being held on October 

24 at the Wayne Bank Tannersville Community Office located at 2951 Route 

611. 

 

 The event features free food, refreshments and a prize raffle.  Wayne 

Bank will have a ‘Teach Children to Save’ program with the Story of Mr. Cash 

coloring books and piggy banks.  Also attending the event are Chocolate Works 

and Vinter’s Circle Winery each with activities for kids and free Cotton Candy. 

 

 The Pocono Township Police will also be doing fingerprint passports for 

children under the age of 6. 

 

 Rosie notes, “This event is a fun opportunity for kids to learn about saving 

and for parents to get more information about financial safety and security, as 



well as enjoy some free food and refreshments.”  For more information, visit 

https://www.waynebank.com/tannersville-community-event or call the 

Tannersville office at 570-629-1600. 

   

 Wayne Bank is a subsidiary of Norwood Financial Corp., Member FDIC, 

and is located in Honesdale, Pennsylvania. The Bank has fifteen Community 

Offices in Wayne, Pike, Monroe, and Lackawanna Counties. The stock trades on 

the NASDAQ Global Market under the symbol – NWFL. 
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